
September 16, 2025


Cheryl Bradley, CPA

Senior Financial Advisor

Prince Edward Island Regulatory and Appeals Commission 
5th Floor, Suite 501 
134 Kent Street 
Charlottetown, PE C1A 8R8


Re: Exhibit 12 – Objection to MECL’s Confidentiality Request – Docket UE20742


Dear Ms Bradley:


In keeping with the Commission’s approach to confidentiality which "begins from the principle 
of transparency in its proceedings”,  Energy Democracy Now Co-operative Limited does not 
support Maritime Electricity Company Limited’s request for confidentiality as it relates to its 
amended application. 


The public interest in this request must take precedence over MECL’s interest in confidentiality.


The principle of transparency must be served and respected from the beginning to the end in 
this Maritime Electric application. 

Respectfully submitted


Leo Broderick, President	 Michelle Neill, Vice president     Barbara Dylla, Secretary-Treasurer


ENERGY DEMOCRACY NOW! CO-OPERATIVE LIMITED 
℅ 40 Enman Crescent, Suite A338

Charlottetown, PE  C1E 1E6


